
 
 

  
A statement from MEP 

 
At a time when fear has returned to communities within 
Myanmar, our immediate concern is for the people who are 
caught within this struggle for democracy and for the future of 
the country. We strongly believe that this should not be an 
obstacle to our mission, which is to promote education as a 
force for good. 
 
As an organisation which has worked in Myanmar for nearly a 
quarter of a century, MEP continue to support our partners in 
a united effort to improve the quality of education. The unrest 
which is currently being experienced across the country, 
emphasizes the importance of education as a positive force to 
build stable, inclusive democratic values, and with your 
support MEP will continue to work toward this goal. 
 


